
Jazz Band
Anyone interested in being in Jazz Band will need to play for Mr. Van Tine during WIN
on Monday, September 30. For more information, see Mr. Van Tine or visit his website.

After School Clubs
Club requests have been finalized and shared in students’ Genesis accounts. Rosters,

as well as club meeting locations, have also been posted in the APR and can be
viewed during lunch. Students must have a signed permission slip which can be

found in the Genesis Parent Portal under forms in order to participate. 
Please email Mrs. Decelle or stop by room 14 with any questions. 

Cross Country
The Cross Country team had a strong showing yesterday at Summit with Connor

Feeney coming in 3rd, Tyler Hayward 6th, Owen Zambell 7th and Lucas Alfaro 8th out
of a field of 42 boys. Hayden Montgomery came in 8th out of a field of 40 girls. Great
job team! Our next meet is Monday, September 30 at home against Greenbrook. 
All cross country members are welcome to participate. Spectators are welcome to

attend! You will need a ride home after the meet. Please make arrangements.

WMS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTSWMS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
 Upcoming events: 

September 26th - Fall iReady ELA Testing Makeup
September 27th - 7th Grade PTO Rec Event @3:00PM
October 3rd - School Closed - Rosh Hashanah
October 4th - 8th Grade PTO Rec Event @3:00PM
October 11th - Half Day for Students/Staff Development
October 14th - School Closed - Columbus Day
October 30th - Picture Retakes

September 27th 2024
A Day 

Today is 
National Chocolate Milk Day




